NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and :
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

July 3, 2001

David Brooks

Oil Conservation Division
1220 S. St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe NM 87504

RE: Pitco Production Company.
State 36-22-06 #1, M 36-22N-06W API # 30-043-20386 NO Bond

Dear David,

Please docket a case calling Pitco Production Company and all other interested parties to appear and show cause why the
above listed wells should not be plugged and abandoned according to a Division approved plugging and restoration program.

Protection of fresh water and prevention of communication between zones is a concern due to the deteriorating wellbore
conditions. This well needs to be plugged as soon as possible.

I have enclosed an approved plug and abandonment procedure for the well.
[f there is any other paper work needed, please feel free to contact me at 334-6178, ext. 16.

Sincerely,

. T ‘
Ado 7 A
Charlie T Perrin

Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
cperrin@state.nm.us
CTP/mk

cc: well files

enclosure
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